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Date Event Details 
23.10.20 Finish for Half Term 3.15pm 

3.11.20 School Re-opens  

22.11.19 Nasal Flu Vaacine Rec-Year 6 

27.11.19 Parent’s Evening 3.15-6.15pm 

3.12.19 ALL CLUBS CANCELLED FOR STAFF TRAINING  

20.12.19 Finish for Christmas  2.15pm 

6.1.20 School Re-opens  

14.2.19 Finish for Half term 3.15pm 

24.2.19 School Re-opens  

‘Success is getting what you want,  

Happiness is wanting what you get.’  

        Hands, Face, Space 
Face Coverings  

As we enter the roadmap out of lockdown and socialising slowly begins to be allowed, can we kindly 
remind parents that face coverings are still required to be worn around the school building when 

dropping off and collecting children.  
We must keep everyone safe. 

Award Winners 
This week’s ‘Pupils of the week’ winners are: 

Nursery – Arya B,  Reception – Mikey A, Year 1- Jacob G, Year 2 – Zafiah W,  
Year 3 – Leighton C, Year 4 – Amy R, Year 5 – Mia F, Year 6 – Elaina H 

Gold Award 
This week’s ‘Gold Award’ winners are: 

Noah L -Nur, Isaac C & Ralphie S -Rec,  
Logan W, Maddison B, Poppy L, Lil R & Finley W- Y1,  

James S -Y2, Oscar G, Lewis-Evan O, Reuben R & Lilly P – Y3 
Harvey P-Y4, Rowan S, Katie A & Alfie R – Y5 

Cricket Sessions 
We have Lancashire Cricket Foundation in school on a Friday afternoon until half term.  They will be 
working with a different class each week. Please ensure your child wears their PE Kit on their Friday 
instead of their normal day. Year 3 will still need to wear PE kit on Tuesday, 4th May as Mrs Smith is in 
working with them. 

    Friday, 30th April – Y4      Friday, 14th May – Y2 
Friday, 7th May –Y3 Friday, 21st May – Y1 

Clubs 
Clubs are starting from Monday, 26th April. 

If children are staying behind for a SPORTS club they should come to school in their SCHOOL 
PE KIT ONLY and black/navy tracksuit bottoms or leggings in case it is cold.   

 
 

Monday Year 3 – Sport Club Rec – Hob Nobs Y2 – Chatterbooks 

Tuesday Year 4 - Sport Club Year 5 - Sport Club Y2 – Art Club 

Wednesday Year 6 - Sport Club   

Thursday Y1 – Hob Nobs   

Sun Cream 
Please ensure your child is safe in the sun at school. 

If you wish your child to use sun cream, please send it into school with your child’s name clearly 
written on the bottle so it can be kept by the class teacher.  Children will need to be able to apply 

their own cream under the supervision of an adult in school, as staff are no longer able to apply sun 

cream.  There are sun creams available now that last all day, which you could apply 
in the morning before they come to school.  

 

 
 

Follow us on Twitter - @chorleyallsaint 
School Text Number - 07478654913 



 

 

 
 

 

 

Water Bottles 
Please make sure your child has a water bottle in school. It is important to keep the 
children hydrated with plain water – All Saints’ water bottles are available from the 

school office for £1 or any water bottle with a sports cap can be used.   
 

Scooters and Bikes 
Scooters and bikes should not be ridden across the playground. Please ensure they are 

dismounted and pushed to the racks. 
 

Friday Favourites 
The Kitchen are going to start the Friday Favourites from Friday, 30th April starting on Week 2. 
Those that would normally have a dinner will obviously get it but is open to everyone. The cost 

is £2.30 for anyone not entitled to a free meal. 
Week 1: Packed lunch, including a sandwich, sausage roll, cookie, bag of crisps & carton of juice 
Week 2: Fish or Pizza in a tray with chips and Ice Cream Tub. 
Week 3: Normal dinner with Friday Ice Lollies 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Date Event Details 
3.5.21 May Day Holiday  

6.5.21 Inset Day  

28.5.21 Finish for Half Term 3.15pm 

7.6.21 School Re-opens  

16.7.21 Closure for Summer 2.15pm 

 Attendance – The Magic 97 
Well done everyone! Keep up the good work!  
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

The attendance percentage is being calculated on the number of children achieving the Magic 97%. 
  

The averages for Week 1 – 93.7%, Week 2 – 90.4% 
 

The winning class is Rec with 96.5% of children making The Magic 97. 
 


